
DOUGLAS BRIDGE & DOUGLAS HIGHWAY RESURFACING & SIDEWALK REPAIRS

CONSTRUCTION UNDERWAY!
Construction will continue in July on the South Douglas 
Highway from Cordova Street to MP 0.5. There will be 
excavation for storm drain improvements on the mountain 
side of the highway. Guardrails will be removed and 
replaced near the Douglas Bridge. Installation of new 
signs will begin near Egan Drive and the roundabout.

Construction equipment may encroach into the travel 
lanes and drivers will see narrow lanes and intermittent 
flagging to accommodate the construction equipment.

Street parking within the work zone may be limited. 
Pedestrians will have sidewalk access through work 
areas, and may be escorted around equipment.

CONSTRUCTION DETAILS

Throughout the project there will be delays in the flow of traffic 
and night work will be needed for portions of the project. 
Construction contractor, Secon, will work to accommodate all 
road and sidewalk users.

As a reminder: please use caution when traveling in work zones. 
Watch for and follow directions from construction signs and 
flaggers when present throughout the construction zone.

Marella Gungob
Public Information 
Coordinator

info@douglashwy.com
907-371-2024
Office Hours: 8am - 5pm (M-F)

VIRTUAL PROJECT INFORMATION
OFFICE DETAILS

JUNE - SEPTEMBER
DOUGLAS H IGHWAY

During this time sidewalk replacement and 
storm drain improvements will be completed, 
pavement south of the roundabout will be 
removed and replaced, and new signs and 
traffic markings will be installed.

www.douglashwy.com 

For additional project information or to sign-up for weekly 
email project updates, visit the project website at:
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